
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

1)   Worship and Prayer Meeting  recordings will end next Sunday,  

 June 27, 2021. 

 

2) Ladies Bible Study:  Ladies who would like to delve into the book of    

    Romans, we will meet for six weeks beginning Wednesday, June     

    23rd at 10:30 in the Youth Room.  This study will be based on    

     Max Lucado’s bestselling book, In the Grip of Grace.  The core idea 

 of Romans is that we are saved by grace, through faith. If you’re 

 interested please contact Sharon Warren (757) 879-0862 so she 

 can order books. The study guide is $9 and if you’d like the         

 accompanying book it is $16 but not essential.   

 

3) Deacon’s Meeting:  Due to the holiday, the July Deacon’s meeting 

 has been moved to next Sunday, June 27 at 3:00 pm.  

 

 4) Vacation Bible School:  Mark your calendars for Vacation Bible 

 School 2021—Destination Dig (the theme was listed incorrectly in 

 last weeks bulletin).  VBS will be August 2nd—August 6th from 6:00 

 pm-8:00 pm for Pre-K (4 yrs) to Rising 6th graders.  If you are      

 interested in volunteering, sign ups for classroom teachers and 

 assistants will be coming soon. 

 

5)  Food Collection 

     We are still collecting nonperishable food/baby food as well as 

 hygiene/baby hygiene items.  You can bring your donations on 

 Sunday morning or during business hours, M-F 9am-12pm. 

 

 
 

  
 

  

       

 

  
 

 

 
  

 


